

Haxby Road News

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together



Message from Mrs Robinson to our school community

A Busy Week of Learning and Adventures!

What a fantastic third week we've had! The children have been super busy with their learning, diving into new topics and showing off their amazing curiosity. It's been a real pleasure to see them so engaged and focused. As part of our commitment to providing rich experiences for our students, we have the **Haxby 100**, where we plan exciting and enriching activities. All of our classes are named after a street, and a key part of the Haxby 100 is that each class will get to visit their street during the school year. This week, the children in Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma had their turn and what a wonderful day they had! They explored their street and the surrounding area, learning all about the fascinating history of Joseph Rowntree by completing a fun trail around the city. To top it all off, they even learned how fudge is made and enjoyed a delicious sample. What a sweet way to end a day of discovery.

Thank you to all our families for ensuring the children are attending school in their proper uniform. It truly makes a difference and helps foster a strong sense of community and belonging.

Finally, a gentle reminder about our school policy for health and safety: for the protection of all our pupils, children may only wear stud earrings. No necklaces, rings, or bracelets are permitted. Thank you for your co-oepration with this.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Robinson

House Points

This academic year, we're continuing the success of our whole-school house points system. This is a really positive way of rewarding the good behavior and hard work we see from our children every day.

It also helps children learn to work cooperatively and collaboratively with their peers toward a common goal.





House Points

Terry	326	595
Rowntree	270	538
Tuke	263	505
Craven	279	548

Our School Target is 96% National Figure 96 % This week our whole school attendance was: %

Jubbergate	95.6%
Ousegate	95.2%
Fishergate	90.5%
Whip-ma- whop-ma- gate	97.9%

Gillygate	93.8%
Fossgate	97.1%
Micklegate	94.1%
Stonegate	90.9%









We are thrilled with the incredible effort you've all put into our attendance journey so far! since September our current attendance figure is 95%. Your commitment truly makes a world of difference to your children's learning and our vibrant school community.

As we dive into this new half term, we're filled with enthusiasm and hope that we can continue to build on this fantastic momentum and truly boost our whole school attendance even further. Every single day in school is a valuable opportunity for your child to learn, grow, and connect, and we want every child to experience that.

To keep the motivation high and celebrate all the hard work, we have a treasure trove of exciting prizes from our attendance journey ready to inspire and reward the children! They've earned these, and we can't wait to see their faces light up.

We understand that maintaining consistent attendance can sometimes be a challenge, and we want to reassure you that we are here to support you every step of the way. Your child's wellbeing and success are our top priorities.

If you ever find yourselves needing a helping hand or just want to chat about attendance, please don't hesitate! Simply request an appointment at the school office, and we'll be more than happy to discuss how we can best support you and your family.

We're looking for a new Parent Governor

This is a fantastic opportunity to get involved and help shape the future of our school. If you'd like to learn more about the role and are interested in joining our Governing Body, please pop into the school office to find out more about this exciting role.





A big shout out to the Friends of Haxby Road!

A massive thank you for all your hard work! The new improvements to our playground are fantastic, and the children are absolutely loving the new environment. We're so grateful for your effort in applying to BNQ to make this all happen. The rewards of your hard work are plain to see in the happy faces of our children. Thank you.

